
April 8, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/ act  for
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: DRAFT NUREG, “VERIFICATION AND VALIDATION OF SELECTED
FIRE MODELS FOR NUCLEAR POWER PLANT APPLICATIONS”

During the 521st meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, April 7-8,

2005, the Committee considered the draft NUREG, “Verification and Validation of Selected Fire

Models for Nuclear Power Plant Applications.”  The Committee plans to review this document

after reconciliation of public comments. The Committee has no objection to the staff’s proposal

to issue the draft NUREG for public comment.

Reference:
Memorandum dated April 1, 2005, from Charles E. Ader, Director, Division of Risk Analyses
and Applications, RES, to John T. Larkins, Executive Director, ACRS,  Subject: Draft NUREG
entitled, “Verification & Validation of Selected Fire Models for Nuclear Power Plant
Applications.”

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
W. Dean, OEDO
J. Dixon-Herrity, OEDO
C. Ader, RES
A. Levin, RES
M. Salley, RES
M. Crutchley, NRR


